
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carnation Elementary 

5th Grade Class of 2019 
  

You are Cordially Invited 

to our 5th Grade Recognition Ceremony 

on  

Friday, June 21, at 1:45 PM 

In the Carnation Elementary Gym. 

  

A short reception will follow the ceremony,  

after which parents are free  

to take their child home if they wish. 
  

 


